

Mrs Lucarelli's Weekly
Newsletter.

14th June 2019

Open Door Tuesday 8:30am - 8:55am

This Week...

All children have had their phonics screening this week with myself. They all did really well at remembering their phonics sounds so that they were able to read both the real and nonsense words. The results will be sent home with the school reports.

Due to the screening, the children have had a lot of their learning in their afternoon classes.

We welcome back Mrs Smith to Class 1. She has returned from her maternity leave. We also welcome Ms Courtney who will be teaching in Year 2 for the next few weeks.

Upcoming Dates

Monday 17th June pm – Fathers' Day Cuppa and cake. 2:00-2:30pm

Thursday 20th June - Maths Carousel

Morning (in school)

Monday 24th The Hobbit Theatre Production

Monday 1st July - Moving up Morning Thursday 4th July - Sports Day

(weather permitting!)

Tuesday 9th July - Year 1 and 2 Trip to the Wild Boar Park

Friday 12th July 9:15 - 10:15 - Year 1 Parent Showcase

*Thursday 18th July - Sponsored Silence

****PLEASE SEND IN CAKE

DONATIONS FOR THE FATHERS'

DAY CELEBRATION ON MONDAY?

A BIG Well Done

to all Year 1 for their fantastic reading in the Phonics Screening.
They were all excellent!

Certificates and Awards

Curriculum Certificate -

Isla B

Christian Value Certificate for

Courage-

Alexie

Parent Showcase

On Friday 12th July all year 1 parents are invited in for the parent showcase. From 9:15 - 10:15 we will be making robots as a class. It will be great if you can come along and join in.